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THE ROOK
FAMILY ARE SAD TO ANNOUNCE
THE PASSING OF

ON MONDAY 4TH DECEMBER 2023

A THANKSGIVING SERVICE WILL BE HELD
ON THE

9TH OF JANUARY 2024 AT 11AM
THE HASTINGS CENTRE, TN34 2SA

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED
AFTER THE SERVICE



Precious in the sight of the LORD is the death of his saints.

Psalm 116:15
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